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P. Lonergan 05/20/10 Minutes 

All Hazard All Discipline Minutes 

May 20, 2010 

7:30 am Gallatin County Coordination Center (219 E. Tamarack) 
 

 

Present • Patrick Lonergan, Frank Smith, Sylvan Young, Betty Kalakay, Raleigh 

Haydon, James Hall, Norman Eggert, Ed Starr, Glenn Puffer, Mark 

Johnson, Marilyn King, Ross Johnson, Bruce Cunningham, Christina 

Powell, Jason Jarrett 

Minutes Approval • April 15, 2010 

Emergency 

Management 

• Patrick reported that the Emergency Management Planning process is 

moving forward.  The next set of annexes have been schedule.  This can 

be viewed at http://www.readygallatin.com/New_Plan.php.  

• Patrick showed the group the new Local Emergency Alert System plan 

that has been developed and discussed some of the EAS changes 

coming up. 

• Patrick let the group know that the same agreement with the Bozeman 

Interagency Dispatch that has been in effect for the past couple years is 

still in place for using the EOC for their expanded dispatch this summer. 

Citizen Corps •  

Unified Health 

Command  

• Betty reported that the UHC is working on their strategic planning and 

will probably be focusing on mass care. 

• The health department received a Point of Dispensing (POD) that 

contains equipment for mass care activities.  They are working on a 

location to store it, but think they may have one.  It is mounted on a 

pallet. 

Schools • Marilyn and Betty talked about the Pertussis case that occurred this 

past month.  It does react to medication and vaccines, but is contagious 

before symptoms are present, so it is hard to track down. 

• The Bozeman School District is working with the Red Cross on Shelter 

Agreements. 

• A large number of the Bozeman School District offices are moving to 

new locations this summer. 

Training & 

Exercise 

• Betty reported that the Health Department will be conducting a 

tabletop exercise at the end of summer.  Anyone that would like to 

participate is welcome. 

Public Education •  

Volunteers Active 

in Disaster 

• Patrick explained that the use of VOAD as a coordinating point in the 

new Emergency Management Plan is vital.  The Non Governmental 

Organizations are expected to coordinate services among themselves 

and provide a single representative. 

Communications  • Frank reported that Fleetmapping is underway in the county. 

• Frank reported that this week they completed the last of the equipment 

move from the Law and Justice Center. 

• Patrick reported that representatives from the county are planning a 
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“Best Practices” trip to other agencies on communications related 

topics.  The goal is to learn from other people before we do it. 

• Patrick reported that a Communications Workshop is being held on 

June 10
th

 at 6:30 PM for agencies to attend to learn about new tools 

and to clean up their radio licenses. 

• Bruce explained that they are in the process of bringing on the failover 

NetMotion server with another internet connection. 

Other •  

Next meeting • June 17, 2010 @ 7:30 am – Gallatin County EOC 
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Upcoming Activities 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

• May 19 – Fire Council Issues 

• June 1 – Red Cross DAT 

• June 2 – Gallatin County Fire Council 

• June 10 – Fire Council Communications 

• June 16 – Fire Council Issues 

 

Upcoming Training (http://www.readygallatin.com/trainingschedule.php) 

• May 24-28 – Cyberterrorism Defense, Helena 

• June 2 – Hospital HazMat & Decon, Butte 

• June 10-11 – ICS300, Helena 

• June 14-18 – ICS TtT, Billings 

• June 22 – Incident Response to Terrorist Bombings, Missoula 

• July 12-13 – Crisis Leadership 

• July 26-30 – Public Health Institute 

Upcoming Exercises 

• TBD - Gallatin Health Dept Table Top 

 


